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Thursday, June 6, 2024 

-Minutes- 

Call to Order 

The Executive Committee of the Longwood University Board of Visitors met at 4 p.m. on 
Thursday, June 6, 2024 at the Hotel Weyanoke in Farmville. 
 
Executive Committee and other Board members present were: 
 
Katharine Bond 
Kathryn Roberts 
Steven Gould 
Vellie Dietrich-Hall 
Fabiola Carter 
Nadine Marsh-Carter 
Polly Raible 
Jeff Nottingham 
Kristie Proctor 
Shawn Smith 
Ron White 
 
Also present: 
President W. Taylor Reveley IV 
Justin Pope, Vice President and Chief of Staff 
Cameron O’Brion, University Counsel 
 
The Rector called the meeting to order at 4:10 p.m. President Reveley welcomed Board 
members, gave an overview of the schedule for the meeting sessions, and gave an update 
regarding key issues, including admissions, the state budget, and progress in the effort to 
designate the Moton Museum as a UNESCO World Heritage Site. There was a review and 
discussion of the success of Commencement weekend, despite inclement weather, and discussion 
regarding long-term enrollment and strategic priorities. There being no further business the 
meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m. Board members joined University vice presidents for dinner 
in the Rotunda. 
 
 


